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Debbie Campbell

From: Planning Admin

Subject: FW: Planning ApplicationR/2021/0754/FF

 

 

From: Lyndsey Hall <Lyndsey.Hall@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk>  

Sent: 15 December 2021 09:25 

To: Planning Admin <PlanningAdmin.Admin@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk> 

Cc: David Pedlow <David.Pedlow@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: Planning ApplicationR/2021/0754/FF 

 

The LLFA would offer no comment on the proposed development.  

 

Colleagues in Highway’s will comment on all aspects and will determine how the road will be drained. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Lyndsey  

 


